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Thursday, 07 September 2023 
The Parents of Years 2, 3 & 4 Students 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Visit to The Roald Dahl Museum, Buckinghamshire 
 
I have arranged a visit to the Roald Dahl Museum in Buckinghamshire for Years 2, 3 and 4 on Thursday 21st 
September 2023.  This is an opportunity for Fishermen and Carpenters Class to have an inspirational reading 
experience as part of our in-school reading challenge.  The day will include a workshop that involves the 
students taking part in activities, talks and a galleries challenge. 
 
We shall be leaving school after morning registration, travelling by coach, and will return to school at 3.00pm 
in time for normal home time arrangements.  The cost of the visit will be £8.00.  The cost covers the admission 
and workshop.  The coach travel has been kindly subsidised by a generous travel bursary provided by the 
Museum.   
 
All children will need to select the packed lunch option to be provided as part of the Government’s Free School 
Meals from Kingswood Catering.  Please also send your child with a filled water bottle.  If your child is in Year 3 
and normally has meals from Kingswood Catering, please either cancel and send your own or ask for them to 
provide a packed lunch for you 
 
Children will need to wear school uniform, coats and footwear suitable for the day (depending on the 
weather) but no spending money, thank you! 
 
Consent and payment is via ParentPay by Friday 15th September. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mrs L Concannon 
Head Teacher 
 

Head Teacher: Mrs L Concannon Chair of Governors: Mrs R Iley 
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